We are an Extended School



School Road, Pillowell, Gloucestershire GL15 4QT Telephone Number: 01594 562244 Fax Number: 01594 564945 e-Mail: admin@pillowell.gloucs.sch.uk

Website: www.pillowellschool.co.uk



High Street, Blakeney, Gloucestershire GL15 4EB Telephone Number: 01594 510270 Fax Number: 01594 510380 e-Mail: admin@blakeney.gloucs.sch.uk Website: www.blakeneyschool.co.uk

28th September 2018

Dear Parents,

Thursday 4th October at **9.15am** is our Harvest Festival in the school hall and we would be delighted if you could join us. This year, we would be grateful if you could send in some non-perishable foods as a Harvest gift that will then be sent onto a foodbank in the local area, for those who are struggling at this time.

Suggestions for donations include: UHT milk

Pasta Pasta sauces
Breakfast cereal
Tinned food

We will also being having an Apple pie competition! Bring in your homemade apple pies for Helen, our cook, to judge and we will then sell them off at the end of the service, with the money going to maintain Mrs Cherry's garden. See the posters made by Hockney class, for more details.

Many thanks,

Thank you for your continued support,

Yours sincerely,

Mrs N Allen









